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Hi,

I do not wish for an extension of the emergency bill. It is not necessary.

There has been a large exposure already to Covid 19. We have survived.

The updated statistics of people who actually died of Covid rather than with Covid, as first
reported on the media is very low.

There has been a massive effect on mental health throughout the last 2 years, by
demanding people not see family, do not hug and hide your faces.

The evidence is that masks do do not work. The government first told us this two years
ago, so why has it been a requirement?

We have created a society of medical apartide. If you are submissive to the government,
you are rewarded with temporary freedom.

So many people have lost their jobs because of these mandates and yet, they still refused to
have a forced medical procedure.

There are so many people injured from the so called ‘safe’ vaccines with ‘rare’ side
effects. The vaccines are not safe and the injuries are not rare. I personally know of a
number who have been affected.

I do not wish for an extension of the emergency bill.

-
Regards
Renée Applewaite

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 642

Page No. 1




